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DR. FIELDS’ NOTE
Vice President for Student Affairs

Dr. Valerie S. Fields
Vice President for Student Affairs

Valerie S. Fields

Hello, Warhawks,  
 
Congratulations to our graduating class - your hard work and 
resilience have paid off. Enjoy the moment! 
 
To all students, thank you for creating a supportive environment 
where success is celebrated, failures are seen as opportunities 
for growth, and kindness is woven into the fabric of campus life. 
 
Take flight, knowing that the Warhawk community stands behind 
you, cheering you on as you soar to even greater heights.
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Student Affairs

Click for details 
reslife@ulm.edu
318-342-5240

PACKING UP
Non-graduating students are expected to move out within 
24 hours of their last final. Graduating students move out is 
scheduled for May 12 and 13, 2024. 

MOVE OUT
Residential Life
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GOODWILL DONATIONS
Keep ULM Beautiful

SPRING CLEANING
☑ Goodwill of North Louisiana will collect donations of gently-
used dorm rooms supplies such as furniture, electronics, books, 
clothing and more. 
🚫 Some items that cannot be accepted include mattresses, box 
springs, pillows, food, household cleaners, etc. 

Tuesday, May 7, 2024
10 AM - 3 PM
Bayou Park Circle (next to University suites) 
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SPRING 2024 COMMENCEMENT

WALK ACROSS THE STAGE
COLLEGE OF ARTS, EDUCATION, AND SCIENCES 
& COLLEGE OF BUSINESS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES 
Rehearsal - Friday, May 10, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.
Ceremony - Saturday, May 11, 2024 at 9:30 a.m.

COLLEGE OF HEALTH SCIENCES & COLLEGE OF PHARMACY
Rehearsal - Friday, May 10, 2024 at 2:00 p.m.
Ceremony - Saturday, May 11, 2024 at 1:30 p.m.

ULM
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MOODLE IS OUT, CANVAS IS IN 
Academic Affairs

A NEW LEARNING MANAGEMENT SYSTEM IS BEING ROLLED OUT
Moodle is being phased out. Starting Summer 2024, Canvas will replace Moodle and 
can be accessed via the Quick Access Links on my.ulm.edu. Students will be able to 
access their Moodle account through mid-June 2024. 
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